BELLEVUE VETS TIMES

Independent Newsletter of the Bellevue Veterans Club
Issue No. 23 August 2003

Check us out at Bellevuevets.com

LETTER FROM THE PRESIDENT

Ray Bricking, Jr.

Letter to Community News

With Labor Day over and summer coming to an end we look for ways to get out and enjoy the remaining warm days that are left. Although our summer hasn't been too hot this year it has been quite wet from all the rain we had. I can't remember when we had green grass in late summer that we had to cut. It's always been too hot and dry and the grass had turned brown and burnt out. We even looked forward to not having to cut the grass. It was like a vacation from doing yard work. The grass does look good from all that rain even though the weatherman keeps saying that we are still low on rainfall for the year. I think they must be taking those reading from a very dry spot in our area because it sure wasn't around here in our community. We sure had a lot of hard rain that had caused some flooding around here.

All our activities are over on our grounds now until next spring when it will start all over again. The Bellevue Peewee Football League will use our grounds for their practice and maybe even a few games. We wish these youngsters the very best with their season. They have done very well in past years.

In the months ahead our club will be having various dances, One of which is the Halloween Dance which will be held on Friday October 31st. with the Strange Brew Band. We will let you know all the information at that time. On October 24th, our Bellevue

Veterans Club will once again host the "Stand Down" for homeless veterans. This event will be held at our club like last year where it was a big success for all involved. These homeless veterans will be given a chance to see various Doctors, Dentist and will be able to talk to people from Veterans Affairs to check on their benefits. They will also be given a hot meal, some clothes, a haircut and other items that they can take with them to enjoy later. If you would care to donate some food or anything please give Scott a call at (859) 781-7135 and we will see about picking them up.

Our Club will also be having a Casino Night on Friday and Saturday nights November 28 and 29 after the Thanksgiving Holiday. Stop down and enjoy the night.

The Ladies Auxiliary held their Lotto drawing for the month of August. The winners were Kim Kaelin from Bellevue and Monica Dougherty from Ft. Thomas. Each winner will receive \$100.00 and their names will be put back in the drum for a chance to win again.

Our bar will be having the Big Band sounds again on Wednesdays October 1st. and November 5th. from 7 to 10 p.m. in our new addition. Stop down listen and dance to this two-man band live. It's always a good time.

Deceased Members

Dick Schaufuss

Sick Members

Ray Saner Jim Hunt All addresses have recently been updated. If you know of anyone who is not getting the newsletter please bring it to my attention. If you would like to be added to the email list please drop your email address off at the bar marked attention newsletter.

Thanks and enjoy Kris Kaelin Editor